
It has been a while now since the refurbishment of the toilet facilities at the Football 

Club was completed , including the new entrance of which the widening of the door was 

a very important part of the scheme. 

Because we have the disabled facilities and baby changing there is no reason at all why 

anyone should not use the football club and it’s fantastic facilities. 

We have had nothing but praise for the project and have noticed that the footfall has 

increased dramatically and we are fully booked until the beginning of next year.  

We have had numerous people in wheelchairs with carers coming to watch a football 

match for the first time.  

We had one gentlemen from St Ann’s who turns up now and then to watch a game 

which makes such a di%erence to us to be able to welcome him and be able to use all 

the Club has to o%er, either on a match day or just a social occasion. 

The bar has been refurbished at zero cost through the e%orts of our social committee 

getting sponsorship from local businesses as well as using recycled materials. Also the 

lighting in the club and stand has been upgraded to led which improves our carbon 

footprint kindly sponsored by Howton Solar Farm and Denmans Electrical. If any 

Councillors wish to pop in and see our e%orts they will be most welcome, if on a match 

day make yourself known to Dave in the pay booth and he will get one of us to show you 

around. 

Thank you once again for the sponsorship of our entrance door 

Kind Regards and best wishes from all of us at Saltash United AFC 
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